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Education & Outreach sub-committee 

Meeting Notes    
Monday, November 7, 2022 

by Zoom 6:30-7:08PM 
   

In attendance:     Laura, Andrew, Dan, Mario,  and David-chair     

Open House   Congratulations to all those who produced a  for a successful Open House, as many river 
friends were able to meet.  “Traveling Trout” forwarded the $20 donation on to the Barkhamsted Land 
Trust.      

  Stewards   Stephan purchased inflatable boats and other equipment with the $1,500 allocation.     

User FRCC Workshop   Andrew and David to meet on 11/17 to determine priority suggestions for E&O.   

 Quilt  Currently stored at FRCC awaiting a  new location for display.  Offices of CTDEEP?   

Kiosks   Five have been installed with new fronts and old backs.  Three MDC kiosks are being built with 
expected installation date of 11/18 

 Back Panels 

Discussed E&O members who would be inn charge of each panel, and by next E &O 
meeting members to review assigned panels and provide comments. Andrew to send out 
PDF file of existing back panels.    

Low River Flows   Matter was discussed at FRWA Annual meeting, by Exec Director Aimee Petras.   Issue 
is being studied by Save the Sound and Rivers Alliance any activity has widespread implications.  
Communication of this complicated matter has been scant leading to misinformation and confusion.  
FRWA has volunteered to prepare document.  Laura Hart to assist.    

Canoe at Squires  Suspended from the back room is a well-used canoe   might be traced back to Jamie 
Fosburgh.  Staff at Squires would prefer that it be moved.  Andrew to “study”.   

Meeting adjourned at 7:10.   
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